
 

 

 

July 12, 2023 (Updated July 31, 2023) 

 

EMERSON STATEMENT ON MOVEit SECURITY INCIDENT 

After learning that company data was accessed through the MOVEit application, we took 

immediate and comprehensive measures to address the vulnerability and assess impact. Our 

current findings indicate the only customer and employee data impacted was generic customer 

and/or contact information that is typically public. The only system accessed was that hosting 

the MOVEit application. Emerson’s products, IT applications and infrastructure were not 

accessed or affected in this incident. We continue to take actions to further enhance the security 

of file sharing tools. 

Contact Information 

Customers with additional questions should contact moveit.info@emerson.com.  
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